
 

 

February 16, 2024 

 

 

Dear Tenant, 
 

Next month we have two very exciting campaigns we would like to share with you. We will be 
partnering with the Orange County Chamber of Commerce to participate in their 2024 Gala on 
April 5th. This year’s event will feature a Silent Auction. This is a great opportunity to advertise 
to hundreds of our local community members. We are hoping to participate with a Galleria at 
Crystal Run themed basket. We are looking for stores who would be interested in participating 
by offering an item to add to the Galleria at Crystal Run package. Some ideas for donations 
would be gift cards or certificates for goods and services, basket of goods (think support local) 
or an item to highlight your business.  
 
For Easter we are creating the ultimate Easter Basket for a winner to enjoy with friends at the 
center. Items can include a gift card or an item that represents your store. All participating 
stores will be mentioned on social media, digital directory ads, email blasts and more. 
Participants will text in order to be in the running to win. One random winner will be selected.  
 
If you would like to participate in one or both of the opportunities above, please contact 
karlamacgregor@pyramidmg.com or alissalenis@pyramidmg.com.  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
     Yes, my store will participate in the Chamber’s Choice Gala Basket! We will be offering the item below:  
 
Item: ________________________________________  
 
Store: ________________________________________ 
  
Authorized by: ______________________________  
 
Signature: ___________________________________        

     Yes, my store will participate in the Easter Giveaway! We will be offering the item below:  
 
Item: ________________________________________  
 
Store: ________________________________________ 
  
Authorized by: ______________________________  
 
Signature: ___________________________________ 

 

Please return this form to the mall office or email karlamacgregor@pyramidmg.com by March 1, 2023. Thank you! 


